
 
 

April 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that as year groups can mix again, French club will be re-starting on 
Greenbank Campus after the Easter break. 
 
It will run on Friday lunchtimes with Years 3 & 4 attending after having eaten and Years 5 & 6 
joining before they eat.  The club will initially run for half the term (4 weeks due to INSET day on 27th 
May) and the cost per child will be £14.   
 
Should you wish to register your child, please e-mail info@linguatastic.com with their full name and 
year group. Places will be offered on a first-come, first-served basis. 
 
For those who do not already know us, Linguatastic has been running for over 35 years. The aim, as 
with all our clubs, is to introduce children to languages in a fun and natural way.  We also offer after-
school clubs in Chineham in a variety of languages including French, German, Spanish, Italian and 
Mandarin. 

 
Kind regards, 

The Linguatastic Team 
	


